
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Free Christmas Tree Decoration Workshops 
 

SWAC will be running some free Recycled Christmas Tree Decoration making 
workshops in schools between 27th November and 7th December 2006. 
 
The intention of the workshops is to raise the children’s awareness of the 3Rs 
at Christmas (Reduce, Reuse & Recycle) and specifically get them thinking 
about how they can reuse materials by making some very attractive 
Christmas Tree Decorations. 
 
There are two different workshops to choose from – one aimed at Key stage 1 
and the other at Key Stage 2. Each workshop will last for 1 hour and can 
accommodate up to 35 children.  
 
One school will have the opportunity to take a class- sized group of children to 
the Forum (Norwich) on Wednesday 13th December for a tree decorating 
celebration and party.  The lucky pupils will each receive a gift from ‘Green 
Santa’ and drinks and snacks will be provided.  
 
At the end of each workshop the decorations will be collected and taken to the 
Forum where they will be displayed on a Christmas tree for the public to view. 
 
If you would like your school to take part in the workshops, or for more 
information, please contact SWAC (details below) and please state whether 
you would like to be considered for the celebration event at the Forum on 13th 
December.  
 
We will do our best to accommodate schools wishing to take part in the 
workshops, but due to an anticipated high demand will take bookings on a first 
come first served basis. 
 
Contact: 
Tel: 01603 223835 
Email: swac@norfolk.gov.uk
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